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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Fo~lowing consultations with the members of the Security Council, the 
President of the Council made the following statement, on behalf of the Council, 
at its 3186th meeting, held on 25 March 1993, in connection with the Council's 
consideration of the item entitled "The situation in Bosnia and Herzegovina": 

"The Security Council warmly welcomes the s_ignature by 
President Alija Izetbegovic and Mr. Mate Boban of all four documents of the 
Peace Plan for Bosnia and Herzegovina worked out by the co-Chairmen of the 
Steering Committee of the International Conference on the Former 
Yugoslavia. 

"On this important occasion the Security Council pays tribute to the 
untiring efforts of the Co-Chairmen, Secretary Vance and Lord OWen. 

"The Council commends the action of the two parties who have signed 
all the documents and calls on the remaining party to sign without delay 
the two documents of the Peace Plan that it has not already signed and to 
cease its violence, offensive military actions, 'ethnic cleansing' and 
obstruction of humanitarian assistance. 

"The Council calls for an immediate cessation of hostilities by all 
parties. 

"The Council looks forward to receiving a report from the 
Secretary-General on the developments in the International Conference and 
stands ready to take action to follow up on the report and to take the 
steps ·required to bring about the peace settlement." 
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